

CHAUFFEURED TRANSPORTATION™

February 7, 2005

Andy Poppenberg Denver Lincoln Limousine, Inc. 4660 S. Yosemite St. #9133 Greenwood Village, CO 80111

Dear Andy Poppenberg,

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for the excellent level of service your company has provided our customers since 1995. We are very pleased with your dedication to our clients and your hands on involvement in your company.

We have had some very large group movements in the Denver area recently and have received very positive feed back regarding your handling of their needs. Additionally we appreciate your professionalism when handling our high level clientele and government contracts.

Again, thank you for being an integral part of the continued success of our worldwide network of partners.

Regards,

M Grace Monteleone

Manager, Global Network Partners

Empire International, Ltd.

Corporate Headquarters
55 Walnut Street, Norwood, NJ 07648